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CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY
WAsHINGTON, D.C. 20505 -

June 29, 1977

Dear Mr. Baynes:

On behalf of the Fine Arts Commission I want to
thank you for your support and cooperation in our
project which produced the graphic design in the Head-
quarters tunnel area. Your foresight and know-how in
helping set up the execution of the graphic design
greatly facilitated completion of the project.

Now that it is up, I hope that you find it a
good change from the previous austere atmosphere in

the tunnel.

STATINTL

Sincerely yours,

Fine Arts Commission

Mr. Fred Baynes
Foreman
GSA Paint Shop
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Mr. Blake presented awards to the winners of the tunnel design at 12:00
on Tuesday, 28 June, in the DCI conference room. In addition

to representatives of the FAC, the judges were also in attendance.
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